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Summer 2020 Newsletter
Parish Council Meetings

Due to the current situation it was not possible to hold the April and May 2020 parish council meetings.  Arrangements are currently being considered for the parish council to resume urgent council business by holding virtual meetings until such time as it is possible for normal meetings to resume. Details of meetings will be posted on the parish council website and on parish notice boards.  
Police ‘Drop In’ Session Planned for Monday 22 June 2020 
The date for the next police ‘Drop In’ session had been arranged for the above date, however at the time of publication it is not known whether this can take place, confirmation will be posted on the website and parish notice boards.  
Keeping Branton Tidy
Thanks are again expressed to those giving up their time to take part in the March 2020 litter pick in Branton keeping the area free from litter and hazards. A further litter pick will be arranged as soon as it is safe to do so.

Community Support Arrangements During the Coranvirus Outbreak

A special message of appreciation is extended to Michelle Sidebottom for undertaking the role of the Area Co-ordinator and establishing with Doncaster Council a support network from Old Cantley to Finningley to ensure the most vulnerable section of our community continue to receive food and medical supplies when needing to self-isolate. Thank you also to Barbara Fussey who along with a number of volunteers and Michelle supported those with the greatest need in Branton and Old Cantley area.

It has been a time of unprecedented change for all and residents are thanked for supporting the measures imposed to help end the transmission of the virus. Special thanks are also extended to all key workers for their part in maintaining vital services to minimise the disruption to our everyday lives.

The community spirit that has been and continues to be displayed is heart- warming. It will long be remembered and hopefully maintained for the benefit of the parish long into the future.                 
100th Birthday Notifications
Please remember to notify the parish council of any forthcoming 100th birthdays so that the parish council can recognise this special achievement.       

